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 November 6, 2018 
 

Dear School Board, 
 

Our first quarter of the 2018-19 school year is going great. Attendance remains above 
90%. We completed the writing assessment and are looking forward to the results.  

Mr. Andreas, the school nurses and the glacier park rangers have all visited this month. 
Glacier county superintendent, Darryl Omsberg, visited the first week in October. 

The students celebrated Halloween with a class party which was great fun for all. The 
4th-8th grade students are beginning a unit on North American Indian tribes to recognize 
Native American month. 
 

Your partners in education, 
Cindy Show/Ellen Christoferson 
 

   
 


